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KBC Information Letter for Parents 
May 2, 2018 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
As you would be aware, Mrs Kirra Boulton has been planning to take Maternity Leave. This leave has 
commenced earlier than expected. Mrs Boulton will not be returning to school this term or this year. 
 
I would like to thank Mrs Boulton for the amazing support and dedication she has shown which has 
enabled the students of KBC to have a smooth start to their kindergarten schooling.  
 
As shared previously, our school has worked towards supporting the anticipated change in staff by 
having Miss Talia Clough spend some time team teaching with Mrs Boulton during Term 2. She has also 
taught the class on days when Mrs Boulton has been on leave or at professional learning. Miss Clough 
has excitedly commenced teaching KBC full time this week. This has been a smooth change over as 
Miss Clough, Mrs Boulton and the Kindergarten team completed units of work in preparation for Term 
2 prior to the break. 
 
Once again, thank you to all parents/carers for your understanding and support with the changes. I 
apologise for not getting this letter to you sooner. With the short notice, and staff only being back at 
school for one school day, I have tried to get this information to you as soon as possible. Mrs Boulton 
met with the staff and KBC yesterday to say farewell. 
 
KBC library/music/sport times and other whole-school information will be shared in next Tuesday’s 
newsletter. Please keep up to date with other school news via our Facebook page. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me on (02) 64951266. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Michelle Hulme 
Principal 


